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Special Town Council 29th October 2024 

 

Liskeard Town Council 
AT A SPECIAL MEETING of the TOWN COUNCIL held in the Emily Hobhouse Room on Tuesday 29th 
October 2024 at 7.20 p.m. there were included: 
 
The Mayor – Councillor Christina Whitty – in the chair  
Deputy Mayor – Councillor David Braithwaite.  
Councillors – Tracy Adams, Nick Craker, Richard Dorling, Ian Goldsworthy, Annette Lee-Julian, Jane 
Pascoe, Lori Reid and Naomi Taylor.       
Town Clerk – Steve Vinson  
Facilities Manager – Jacqui Orange  
Mayor’s Chaplain – Teresa Conway.                                       

Members of the Public – Lin Moore (Chair of the Liskeard Traders Association and local business 
owner), Resident, Pip Harris – (Volunteer – Liskeard Armed Forces Veterans Breakfast Club), 
Sascha Harper – (Project Manager - The Wilding Project).     
 
209 / 24 APOLOGIES – Councillors Rachel Brooks, Kerry Cassidy, Simon Cassidy, and Tony 
Powell.  
 
210/ 24 DECLARATIONS OF MEMBERS’ INTERESTS REGISTERABLE AND NON-
REGISTERABLE – The Mayor – Royal Naval Association member - agenda item 4.  
 
211 / 24 PUBLIC PARTICIPATION – None. 
 
The Mayor left the meeting. The Deputy Mayor chaired the meeting.    
 
212 / 24 GRANTING OF THE FREEDOM OF THE TOWN TO THE ROYAL NAVAL ASSOCIATION  
 – Councillor Adams proposed, Councillor Reid seconded and the Town Council RESOLVED under 
Section 249/(5) of the Local Government Act 1972 to extend to the Liskeard branch of the Royal 
Naval Association all the privileges, honour’s and distinction thereof for its service to our 
community.                                                                                                                                    
                                                                                                                                                                 
213 / 24  DATE OF NEXT MEETING – 29th October 2024 at 7.30 pm Council.                                                                                                                                                             
                                                                                                                                                              
 
The Mayor returned to the meeting.  
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